From: Stephen Coe

Sent: 05 October 2021 20:47
To: Kate Henry
Subject: RECEIVED ? 3674/P. Final Submission FOR LIST?

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Kate..
I do hope you received my final submission for consideration and Listing.. and it meets your needs.?

I know the colour images may not appear on List.. but perhaps they should ? - being most critical to paint
colours under consideration - which radically concern the 'understood nature' of our ‘conservation' area.

T did wonder why KTNF seem to have had "no comments either way" at any stage, since 4756/p in 2017
on this most unusual and controversial application & very many other applications submitted to Camden?

This seems puzzling if public confidence is to be maintained in such a relevant local aspect to us, in the
Camden Planning process. Is it not time a more effective form of consultation should appear in place of

KT.. “No’ Opinions ? Forum?

1 do hope a moratorium is brought in - for the progressive creative development on the Rib or Fin type of
‘cladding’ - which is highly controversial - amongst those most affected & who will be forced to look at it.

No worthwhile innovation - should be imposed onto the local streetscape - without being 'road tested* and
wider popular local acceptability. Design ‘teams’ aren't the best arbiters - beyond their own areas.

& Tt’s ultimately - much more our "own neighbour-hood” - for us - living there, as the local residents.
Best Regards

Stephen Coe

RSVP



